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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the seventy-fifth 

Annual General Meeting 
of the Liverpool Catholic Ramblers' Association 
will take place on Thursday 20th September 2001 

at their clubroom at the Ship & Mitre Public House, Dale Street at 8.30 pm 

AGENDA 
1 To approve the Minutes of the last Annual General meeting of the 

Association. 
2 To read the Secretarial Report. 
3 To read the Treasurer's Report. 
4 To read the Chairman's Report. 
5 To elect Officers and Committee for the forthcoming year. 
6 To elect Auditors for the forthcoming year 
7 Any other business 

Note: Members wishing to submit resolutions of any kind must ensure that they 
are in the possession of the *General Secretary not later than seven days 
prior to the above meeting. 

PAT MclNTOSH 
General Secretary 

*General Secretary's address: 27 Meadway, Hough Green, Widnes WAB BXT 

NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS WANTED 
A number of members on the current committee will be offering themselves for re-election but 
one or two may be stepping down. Is this your photo? If not, then YOU would probably fit in with the 
newly-elected committee. A Nomination List is now jn circulation, so why not give it a try? 
Meetings are on the second Monday of each month at Birch House, Bishop Eaton (off Woolton Road). 

15th Anniversary of the club 
Founded in October 1927, it will be our 75th Anniversary next year 

We are to celebrate the occasion with a special 

DINNER DAJVCE next October 
We are currently making enquiri~s - more news about this shortly 


